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Greater Hinckley & 
Hinckley Town Centre 
Newsletter 

Your Local Team 

What matters to you  

We have listened to you and the concerns you raised 
and will prioritise the following in August 2023.  

Priority 1: Vehicle and moped theft 
You said: Concerns with increased theft and risk of house burglaries 
What we are going to do: Priority patrols in and around high risk areas, Security advice and handing out ‘Faraday Pouches’, 
Targeting known perpetrators, using Stop and Search powers for suspicious vehicles and persons. 

Priority 2: ASB and drug dealing/Use  

You Said: Anti-Social Behaviour and drug dealing/Use was a growing concern.  

What we are going to do: Targeted patrols in and around locations of note.  ASB incremental process and the use of CR’s,  
for persistent offenders,  arrest  perpetrators caught dealing drugs and continue to work closely with partnership agencies. 

 What we are doing 

 

• Priority 1: Moped Theft/vehicle theft - With increased patrols and targeting high risk areas and perpetrators, we have 

successfully apprehended and arrested a number of consistent offenders, bringing a quick end to their activities! 

• We continue to speak with residents and the wider Community using social media to get useful information and RING/

CCTV footage so that perpetrators can be quickly identified and caught. 

• Priority 2 : ASB and drug dealing/Use -  Patrols in and around areas of concern have been increased, with perpetrators 

caught and dealt with accordingly. Several warrants have been served on residents and properties causing issues. 
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News 

Community engagements 

Don’t miss out on our events  

Look out for our August events on the website and social media.  

• PC’s Keaton and Measures were invited to take part in the Snap 
Dragon Festival on Argents Mead and took along a varied display of 
Police equipment. The public thoroughly enjoyed looking and trying 
on some of the items.  

• A number of venues in the town centre have reported an increase in 
use of fake identification cards by persons under 18. Especially on 
busy Friday and Saturday nights. To support the night time economy 
venues in the town officers from the beat teams and neighbourhood 
patrol officers looked to recover the fake identification cards and 
deal with the persons supplying and using the identification cards. 

• We rely on you the public reporting anything of concern either via 
101 and 999 ( in an emergency ). We are aware that it’s been difficult 
trying to get through via 101 and we are working on it, demand has 
been extremely high. You can always report via social media as it’s 
sometimes quicker and gets picked up directly by your local Neigh-
bourhood Officers, just remember it’s not monitored 24/7 so we will 
reply as quickly as possible! 

            Follow us on Twitter @HinckleyPolice or Facebook /HinckleyPolice 

            Email - hinckleyandblaby.npa@leicestershire.pnn.police.uk 

            
 

 

               


